
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

For the past two years we have opened Dowson’s Den Holiday Club for the remaining working days after New Year’s Day, which 

has proven popular with many parents. 

This year Christmas falls in such a way that if we followed previous years we would be open on Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd 

January 2020, which is the plan at present.   

We do however have the option to open the Holiday Club on Monday 23rd December 2019 in addition to the dates mentioned 

above.  We would only do so if demand was as such that opening would benefit enough families to make it worthwhile opening and 

staffing the Holiday Club. 

In order for us to make a decision we are requesting that the register of interest slip is returned to school by Monday 8th July.  A 

decision will then be made that week and communicated to parents. 

Kind regards 

Nicola Hadfield 

Academy Business Manager 

 

Christmas Holiday Club – Register of Interest 

 

Option 1 – Holiday Club to open 2nd and 3rd January 2019 only 

 

                       Option 2 – Holiday Club to open on 23rd December as well as 2nd and 3rd January  

 

Option 3 - I will not need Holiday Club at all for Christmas 2019 Holiday Club  

 

Child’s Name ______________________________________________________________Class______________ 

 

Signed _________________________________________________________________________Parent/Carer 


